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Friday 28th February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
We would like to invite you to this year’s Y4 production, “Hoodwinked”. The children are working 
extremely hard to put their production together, ready to perform on Wednesday 26 th March at 
2.15pm and 5.30pm.  
 
Due to health and safety regulations and limited capacity in the hall, we are limiting the number of 
seats available to 2 per family – this is either 2 for the 2.15pm performance, 2 for the 5.30pm 
performance or 1 ticket for each performance. Tickets will not be issued but we need to know how 
many people are attending so we can arrange our seating appropriately.  
 
Please indicate on ParentPay if you will be attending and which performance you require 
tickets for. This information will enable us to put the correct number of chairs out and to 
meet fire regulations.  
 
There is no charge for admission, however, we will be having a collection at the end in aid of our 
chosen charity – which the children will announce on the night, so please bring some cash if you 
wish to contribute.   
 
As the children are working so hard on the production, we would like all children to take part in 
both performances. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if they are unable to attend the 
5.30pm performance. If you are not attending the evening performance, please drop your child off 
at 5.00pm at your child’s classroom and collect them at 6.30pm from the school hall.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Miss Hopkins, Miss Hawkins and Mr Hancock and the Y4 team.  
 
 

 
 
 


